
DECEMBER 4TH

SAVE THE DATE:

Food and refreshments will be provided, and the meeting will be child-friendly. 
Persons with a disability may request reasonable accommodation, such as a 

sign language interpreter, by calling (520) 724-7700. Requests should be made 
as early as possible to allow time to arrange the accommodation. 

We look forward to hearing from you and building a housing plan that reflects 
the needs and aspirations of our community.

Housing Study 
Community Open House

When: December 4th, 5:30 - 7:00 pm 

Where: Pima County Health Department 
Abrams Building 
3950 S. Country Club Rd, Suite 100
Tucson, AZ 85714

Why Attend:
• Learn about Pima County’s housing needs assessment.
• Establish a vision for growth and development over the next 25 years.
• Share your input to influence countywide housing policy.

How You Can Participate:
• Engage in discussions about local housing conditions.
• Share your experiences and ideas on housing needs and challenges.
• Help shape the future vision of housing in Pima County.

Join us for a special community event to discuss Pima 
County’s upcoming housing study. This is a chance to 
shape the future of housing in our region.


